
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been informed of a few cases of nits across year groups. Please could all parents 

check their children's hair and treat as needed to prevent further spread. If you find nits, please 

wet comb your child's hair with conditioner and a nit comb every 3 days for 3 weeks. 

Please keep long hair tied back to prevent spreading or catching them. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 


